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DEPARTMENT OF INSURANCE

Nebraska Right to Shop Act
Neb. Rev. Stat. §§44-1414
Aggregate Report for Calendar Year 2020

Pursuant to the Nebraska Right to Shop Act, specifically Neb. Rev. Stat. §44-1412, the
Nebraska Department of Insurance is required to submit an aggregate report of data
from insurance carriers who elected to be subject to the Act. To date, no insurance
carriers have elected to be subject to this Act. With no participating insurers, there is no
aggregate date tor report for the 2020 calendar year.
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